

Precious Memories PreSchool of Sandy Hollow

NEWSLETTER*

January 2024

- Monday, January 1st
 Happy New YearsCenter Closed
- Monday, January 15th
 Martin Luther King Day
 Center will be open
- Monday, January 22nd
 Week of Snowflakes and
 Snowmen
- Monday, January 29th Magic of Music





Thank You

A special *THANK YOU* to all of our families for the delicious goodies and wonderful gifts. Your thoughtfulness and generosity are always greatly appreciated.

Tax Receipts

Year-long tax receipts are available from the main office by request only. If you would like one, simply call the office or drop a note in one of the payment drop boxes and we will get it to you as soon as possible. Receipts may be picked up in the main office or in your child's mail folder. Please specify preference at time of request.

THANKYOU

Snowflakes and Snowman

The week of January 22nd, we will be having a fun filled week learning about snowflakes and building snowmen. The children will be making creative projects throughout the week and learning all about how snowflakes are formed.

Music with James Harris

- James Harris is a popular musician who plays in the area. Magic of Music will be on Monday, January 29th. The sign up sheet will be in the front foyer of the Main Building. For more information about his class, please see Administration.
- James is also on our Birthday Celebration sign up form. He is available to come teach a class, bring musical instruments, sing, and invite the children to dance during the party.

Reminders:

- Please make sure your child's cubby has at least 2 spare outfits. If your child is in the potty-training process, please bring in an extra pair of shoes. If your child does not have extra clothes we will have to call you to bring extra clothes.
- Please know that for the children to go outside when there is snow on the ground, appropriate winter gear is needed; i.e., coats, mittens, hats, snow pants, and boots.
- Please bring your children's blankets and bedding home every Friday to clean.
- Any vehicle that is parked at our facility after business hours (7am-6pm) will be at risk to be towed.
- The staff has been instructed to have all families enter the classroom and close the door behind them. Having the doors closed at all times is mandatory for the safety of the children. Thank you!